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27th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Monster Phonics Day 
 

On Wednesday 12th October we will be celebrating together to launch our Monster Phonics scheme.  The day 
will be filled with lots of fun as we come together to celebrate the early stages of reading and how important 
this is. 
 
In order to celebrate the different Monsters, the children can come into school in non-uniform.  The children 
may come into school dressed as their favourite Monster but equally they can simply wear their Monster colour 

e.g. Miss Oh No would wear pink.  There is no need to go out and buy anything specifically for this day      .  
Please find below a picture of the Monsters and the related colours. 
 

Black Cat  
Angry Red  Yellow Eye  

Green Froggy  
Miss Oh No  Cool Blue  

Yoo-Hoo  Brown Owl  Tricky Witch  

Ghosts  
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Throughout the day the children will take part in a range of activities that focus specifically on the phonemes 
that each Monster teaches them and our Reading Ambassadors will be on  hand throughout the day to support 
in class. 
 
Reading Books 
As part of our offer, parents are able to sign up to the e-books that we use within school as part of our reading 
scheme.  A letter will follow in due course about how to sign up but I will be in the school hall from 3pm onwards 
on Wednesday 12th October for any parent that needs some additional support in signing up. 
 
Parent Webinar 
Monster Phonics also offer webinars to support parents which can be accessed at no cost.  Once we have 
confirmed dates with them we will send these out.  They are a perfect way to learn how to support your child at 
home. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Annabel Cooper and Kelly Baker 
FS2 Teachers 
 

 


